Subject : Warrington Development Plan
As a resident of Appleton I wish to make the following comments on the proposed
development plan for additional housing in the current green belt area South of

Warrington.

1. My understanding is the plan includes for 9,345 homes over the next 20 years, my
concern this will be a huge loss of green belt land.

2. Is 1t realistic to claim that by building all these new homes that Warrington will
achieve city status ?.

3. Stockton Heath is already over conjested with traffic

4. What about additional infrastructure for all the new residents 1.e. schools, medical
facility, shops, roads etc

5. Where will all the new people come from to live in the new housing ?

These are just a few key point which will need carefull consideration and resolution if
the plan is to go ahead





